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Inspection Report, Sprague Stone, M2015-006

Michael Lang <mlang@ridgetopeng.com> Thu, Dec 28, 2023 at 12:13 PM

To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>
Cc: Amanda Sprague <spraguestone@gmail.com>

Patrick,

Thank you for taking the time to discuss with me the Sprague Stone inspection report.

| understand that the current report notes the non-compliance in regard to the 2 sections that have been encroached with operations, and have not yet been bonded.
The entire permit is also due for a recalculation of the price per acre for the bonding calculations, and as such...it would be best to conclude the per acre revisions
first and then apply the new amount for aforementioned 2 encroached areas.

Therefore, | am requesting a 60 day extension on behalf of Sprague Stone to address the non-compliance noted in the report delivered 11/28/23

Sprague Stone is committed to addressing these matters and appreciates you cooperation in guiding the steps forward.
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